
To whom it may concern 

Product Change Note ID ISC.LR(M)1002-E 
(PCN-220815_LR1002) 

FEIG ELECTRONIC GmbH is committed to continuous improvement of our RFID products in order to always 
provide the best quality, performance, design and availability. 

Due to the unexpected discontinuation of a digital component used in our HF Reader ID LR1002-E and ID 

ISC.LRM1002-E, we are forced to change this component in the next production batch of readers. 

The new hardware version is compatible with the previous version including the same RFID interface, 

communication interface, EMC behavior, hardware and firmware specifications. 

It was necessary to use our newest firmware version (V2.05) in this reader, it possible to upgrade existing 
readers with this new version if you desire to. However, the new readers cannot be loaded with the older 
V2.04 firmware. We do not anticipate that you will have any issues with this change.
 

We have made a very slight change to the ordering part number to enable ease in identifying inventory 
and installed readers if necessary.

Ordering Part
 Number 

Description Firmware 
Version 

Last Production 
Run 

3758.000.00 ID ISC.LR1002-E V2.04 31.08.2022 

3757.000.00 ID ISC.LRM1002-E V2.04 

New Ordering
 Part Number 

Description Firmware 
Version 

Production 
Beginning 

3758.000.01 ID ISC.LR1002-E V2.05 01.09.2022 

3757.000.01 ID ISC.LRM1002-E V2.05 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns 

Sincerely, 

Wolfgang Meißner 
Senior Product Manager 

FEIG ELECTRONIC GmbH 

Weilburg, August 15, 2022 




